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Children who experience disabilities in our community would benefit from the removal 

of a cap on State resources for Special Education .  The removal of this cap allows 

districts greater resources to help our children.  The removal of this cap would also 

help Oregon become a leader in Special Education, perhaps attracting much needed 

educators. Strong Special Education programs help all children, families and 

communities.  Please support this bill for the greater good and the future investment 

in education for Oregon.  


